
John Sweeney
#277993 | March 16, 2021

Testimony to Portland City Council on the Shelter to Housing Continuum Project,
Recommended Draft 

This is a very bad idea. The impact on real estate values alone Should be enough to stop this. If this
should move forward, every property owner will be entitled to a major property tax reduction. 
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